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Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute 

to Cancel FY2020 Earnings Conference 

and Postpone Announcement of New 

Medium-Term Management Plan  
  

 

Tokyo Individualized Educational Institute announces that in light of the spread of the novel coronavirus 

(COVID-19), we have decided to cancel the FY2020 earnings conference (for institutional investors and 

analysts) originally planned for April 9, 2020 at the Keidanren Kaikan Conference Room. We believe this 

decision is in the best interest of protecting the safety and security of participants.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this decision will cause those planning to attend the conference. We 

plan to post FY2020 earnings materials to our IR website on April 9 at 3:00 pm, the same time as our 

scheduled earnings statement release.  

Furthermore, we have decided to postpone the announcement of our new Medium-Term Management Plan 

scheduled to be released the same day. This is in light of the need to reassess plans to reflect conditions 

caused by the spread of the virus. The new announcement date and method are yet to be determined and 

we will provide further information as soon as details are determined.  

 

We will continue to proactively engage in IR activities and ask for your continued understanding and support.  

 


